
PreK - Week of April 14th. 
 
Hello everyone, 
 
I want to wish all of you a WONDERFUL Easter!  We won't have lessons for Easter Monday so 
please have a fun day. 
 
For the rest of the week please have your child finish any packet items that have not been 
completed.  I will try to make some calls next week just to see how the kids are doing on their 
work and because I miss them ALOT! 
 
Please let me know if you need anything. 
Kids,don't forget to say your prayers. 
 
God bless you! 
All my love. 
Mrs. Sedillo 


